
 

 

Ref.No.:Plexh/Cir/449                                                                              Date:16/07/2024 
                                                                                                                                            
                                                                                                                                            

To, 

All Members of Plexconcil 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub: Inputs regarding Harmonisation of 8-digit Export Policy 

We wish to inform that Export cell of DGFT headquarters are in order to streamline the 
process of export control and facilitation, are is in process to align the Export Policy at 8 

digit ITC HS code level.  

In this regard, DGFT is also planning to seek comments/inputs from Trade/Industry on 
the draft 8 digit export policy for further smooth functioning of exports. 

Members are requested to provide their inputs to the highlighted cells  in the attached 
excel sheet till 22nd July to bharti@plexconcil.org ; anirudha@plexconcil.org . 

  

Best regards, 

  

Bharti Parave 

Deputy Director – Trade & Policy 

The Plastics Export Promotion Council 

 

https://98q9s.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4Oj9PgrH6jttlZg2ZVVssh1Vd/zqsBaMVZgbW7
https://98q9s.r.bh.d.sendibt3.com/mk/cl/f/sh/1t6Af4Oj9PgrH6jttlZg2ZVVssh1Vd/W_8NlAO-Nr4u

